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Review of the annual gathering in Plura 2018
The annual meeting of NGF took place at the same time as that of  the Norwegian cave divers and at the same place.  
Members and visitors were able to see presentations and training in security and climbing, and in the afternoon caving 
trips and diving tours were arranged in the Plurdalen area. At the end of each day a social meeting was held around a 
campfire.

Årsmøte august 2018 i Plurdalen


